
From: Jim Ballingall < > 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 8:26 PM 
To: Sean Mullin <SMullin@losgatosca.gov> 
Cc: Katrina Azucena >; 
Subject: 501 Monterey Ave : Proposed Plans 

[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
To The Town of Los Gatos, 

We are writing this letter in full support of the proposed plans to combine the two units at 501 
Monterey Ave.  

Carlos and Katrina Azucena have shared with us their plans to restore 501 Monterey Ave to its 
original layout by combining the two units. We are asking you to approve their request.  

We live at  - just two houses down from 501 Monterey Ave and look forward to them
being given this opportunity to enhance our community through this project. 

Sincerely, 

Jim and Brigitte Ballingall 

Los Gatos, CA 
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